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Dear Grant Shapps MP and the Planning Inspectorate,

| am writing yet again, to object to this ill thought out and destructive project that will trash
Portsmouth and the surrounding areas, just for the profit of a company with dubious finances.

As a person who does not write objections | am here again as | have strong concerns, along with
the many local residences that have also written in as they vehemently object to this pernicious
project.

| have read the Portsmouth and Winchester City Councils objections and a strong objection from
Blake and Morgan solicitor, that should put this to bed once and for all.

Please ensure that you read all the objections as they say it all better than | can. WE DO NOT
WANT AQUIND HERE. This should be clear but we are made to keep jumping through hoops,
trying to navigate an over complicated administration platform for a project that should be dead

in the water. Kwasi Kwarteng was right when he rejected it, so please uphold his decision.

The French have also strongly objected to Aquind’s proposal and do not want it and have made
this clear, so why is this still on the table?

Please reject this project once and for all.

Hazel Lyness
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